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Dear parents,  

“When the going gets tough, and tough gets going”. When the situation becomes difficult, 

strong people are able to step up and handle it. We at BVPS-46, have a firm belief that 

our dear students too are strong individuals and are going to make the best of their time 

during this pandemic. To channelize their energies in the most constructive way and to 

foster their imagination further, we want them to look deep within and also understand 

and know the people and things around them better when they are still within their 

sweet abodes.  

Keeping this in mind, we have designed the Holiday Homework which help to create a 

nurturing and creative environment for your child. It would teach your children to work 

independently and would improve their basic academic skills, such as reading, writing, 

and spellings and would help them develop personal skills and time management.  

Note –  

• Last Date of Submission of Holiday Homework – 1st day of School reopening. 

 

Hope you and your loved ones are in a cheerful position and coping well through these 
strange unprecedented times.  

 
Some of the suggested activities for your child are – 

1. Get up early in the morning and see the rising sun. 
2. Feel the fresh air take a deep breath and do breathing exercise. 
3. Hear the birds chirping. 
4. Water the plants and feed the birds. 

                                          

 



 

Tips for summer Break 

 

General Instructions 

1) Bring Holidays Homework in a beautifully decorated folder. 
2) Parents are requested to only guide their children while doing the assignment. 
3) Project Homework will be assessed on the basis of neatness, creativity and 

originality of ideas.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do’s Don’ts 
1. Always start your day with prayers 1. Don’t watch TV for long hours 
2. Drink lots of liquids like water, 

juice etc. 
2. Don’t eat junk food. 

3. Help your parents at home by 
putting your things in place. 

3. Don’t play in Sun. 

4. Wish your elders and guests.  
5.   Always use these words – Thank 

you, sorry, please, Excuse me. 
 



 

     

 

 



 

           

 

                    

 

 

 



 

        

 

               



 

           

 



 

          

 

 



 

 

          

        

 

 

 

         



 

      

 

  



 

     

 

STAY HOME! STAY SAFE!  


